NRC FORM 699
(11-2017)

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

CONVERSATION RECORD

NAME OF PERSON(S)/TITLE CONTACTED OR IN CONTACT WITH YOU DATE OF CONTACT TYPE OF CONVERSATION
Arthur Ewald, M.S. 11/08/2021 E-MAIL

/ TELEPHONE
E-MAIL ADDRESS TELEPHONE NUMBER INCOMING
art.ewald@mclaren.org 586-493-7542 v/ |outeoNG
ORGANIZATION DOCKET NUMBER(S)
Mount Clemens Regional Medical Center 030-02040
LICENSE NAME AND NUMBER(S) MAIL CONTROL NUMBER(S)

Mount Clemens Regional Medical Center

License No. 21-04080-01 CN 628753

SUBJECT

Pending NRC License Amendment - Additional Information Requested

SUMMARY AND ACTION REQUIRED (IF ANY)
This is a record of the conversation between Laura Cender and Arthur Ewald of Mount Clemens Regional

Medical Center regarding the pending NRC license amendment request dated September 23, 2021.

Please provide your response to the item outline below by November 19, 2021. You may submit your
response to me directly as an attachment via email.

1. While the transition to the new HDR system is underway the amended license may authorize quantities of
Ir-192 exceeding the 10 CFR Part 37 threshold of 21.6 Ci of Ir-192. Please confirm the aggregated
quantities of Ir-192 will not exceed 21.5 Ci at any time. Further, please confirm that you understand that
aggregating quantities of Ir-192 in excess of 21.6 curies will require the implementation of a security
program in accordance with the requirements of Part 37, and that notification and approval of that security
program is required by the NRC prior to aggregation.
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